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Head Teacher’s Remarks 

 What a great week the children have had! Year 5 enjoyed a truly immersive 

experience in our Viking heritage on Wednesday, with a wonderful range of arte-

facts for them to explore. I am sure they have shared their learning at length with 

their families. All classes have been practising for Sports Day, and the excitement is 

building ahead of Monday – so much more important than the event I understand 

is taking place in Russia! 

 

 This week’s newsletter is particularly full – there are so many reminders and 

new information pieces, please do take a moment – perhaps with a cup of tea (?) - 

over the weekend to consider any actions you may wish to take as a result. Thank 

you. We are particularly pleased to be able to offer an additional Book Fair this 

term, especially given the 50% discount. We do hope that you will find this useful 

and helpful – reading is such a lovely past-time to encourage the children to devel-

op. 

 

 Towards the end of next week we are expecting the delivery of the resources 

to enable the installation of the new windows in YR and Y1 classrooms. This is the 

next phase of the County refurbishment programme which will begin in earnest on 

Monday 25th June. We are very pleased to have this scheduled, as it will improve 

the learning environment for the children – despite being a little messy whilst the 

work is completed. Please could I ask that parents with younger children are partic-

ularly aware during the works to ensure the safety of everyone on site. Thank you 

for your help with this. Please note that during these works Y1 will come into 

school and leave by a different door than usual. 

 

 On the afternoon of Friday 29th June we are planning to open the school gar-

den for you to experience the areas which the children use on a daily basis. Unfor-

tunately this year we were not able to be part of the village event, so are opening 

at the end of the day from 3:00pm and continuing until around 4:15pm. The PTA 

have kindly offered to serve strawberries and cream at this event, and some chil-

dren will be there to show you round. We do hope that many of you will be able to 

stay for a while to enjoy the garden. Our fingers are crossed for good weather. 

 

 I am looking forward to seeing many of you on Monday as we cheer on the 

House Teams and celebrate the sporting achievements of the children. Also to see-

ing Y5 parents on Wednesday evening. 

 

Mrs K. Tamlyn 

Head Teacher 

Friday, 15 June 2018 
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Congratulations to our special learners this week who are: 

 

from YR: -  Ava Brown and Lucie Jones 

from Y1:  -  Fleur Nathan and Edie Spencer 

from Y2:  -  Jack Brown and James Hegarty 

from Y3:  -   Lily Davies and Ted Sladden 

from Y4:  -  Pippa Coulston and Eden Taft 

from Y5:  -  Victoria Daly and Cameron Jacobs 

from Y6:  -  Sam Hart and Marlon Simone 

 

We are celebrating our Special Learners this year by each child having a gold star badge to wear during the 

following week. These badges should be worn with pride, and returned to their class teacher on the Friday 

morning ready to be given to the next child. Thank you for your help and support with this. 

Next Week’s Reminders 

Sports week all week  -  children need their PE kit in school every day. 

Monday, 18th June       -  Sports Day 

Wednesday, 20th June  -  Reserve Sports Day 

        7.30pm SSST meeting for Year 5 parents 

URGENT INFORMATION  -  SPORTS DAY 

 

For their protection and wellbeing please ensure your child brings a named water bottle and hat to school for 

sports day. They should come wearing their uniform and change into their PE kit at school. 

 

As mentioned last week, please could all parents who are coming to watch their children bring their own 

chair/picnic blanket to sit on and any refreshments they may wish as the PTA will not be providing these this 

year. 

Year 2 - SRE Video 

 
I will be showing the SRE Living and Growing video at 3.20pm on Tuesday, 19th June in the Year 2 Class-
room for parents if they wish to come and watch. 

 
Mrs Williams 

REMINDER  -  YEAR 5 PARENTS 
 

The Secondary School Selection Test meeting will be held at 7:30pm on Wednesday 20th June. This should 

last about an hour; and the testing agency have provided some exemplar materials for you to look at over 

the summer with your children.  
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Book Fair 

 

The Book Fair will be coming to Cheddington School from 27th June to 3rd July 

from 3.15pm  -  3.45pm each day. 

 

This is to give the children the opportunity to purchase books at 50% off ready for 

the summer holidays. 

 

If you are able to help out at any of these sessions, please contact the office. 

 

Hope to see you there! 

REMINDER  -  Safety In and Near Our Site 

 

Can we please ask that children do not ride their bikes/scooters onto the school premises. They should 

dismount on the pavement in the High Street and Lammas Road and walk their bikes/scooters into 

school. Also, please can all dog owners remember that they are welcome to wait just inside the back gate 

at Lammas Road and Mrs Tamlyn will ensure that your child will be directed to you. Dog owners can wait 

in the front car park for their child but then meet their child on the pavement. No children should be in 

the front car park at any time for their safety.  

 

Due to high congestion around the school can we please ask, where possible, for parents to park at the 

Village Hall or Recreation Ground and walk. 

 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

Raffle Tickets 

 

Today, the children should be bringing home some raffle tickets for the forthcoming  

Cheddington Village Summer Fete.  

 

It costs £1 per ticket with a variety of prizes to be won!! 

 

Please return your tickets and money to the school office in an envelope clearly marked:  ‘PTA Raffle’. 

 

The winners will be drawn on Saturday 30th June at the fete, and all winners contacted, even if they 

can’t attend on the day.  

  

Please also return any unused tickets.  Alternatively if you require more, then please contact us: 

cheddingtonpta@gmail.com  

YEAR 6 LEAVER PHOTOS 

 

Please note that the deadline for the Photo orders is Thursday, 21st June. 

mailto:cheddingtonpta@gmail.com
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Cheddington Combined School 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Re. Key Stage 2: “Olivia”  

 

 Key Stage 2 pupils would like to invite you to one of the following performances: 

 

 Friday,     6th July at 1.45pm Dress Rehearsal 

 Monday,     9th July at  6.00pm 

 Tuesday,  10th July at 6.00pm     

 

Programmes may be ordered now, priced at £2, and will be sent home as soon as they are printed. 

 

Unfortunately, seating is limited, and it is therefore in your interest to reserve tickets as early as possible. Or-

ders are limited to two programmes per family and these will be issued on a non-refundable basis.  Addi-

tional programmes will be offered subject to availability following the first allocation. These will be issued on a 

first come first served basis, again limited to two per family. (Please do not request additional programmes 

with your first request). Keep your eyes on the Newsletter for the release date. Due to everyone’s excellent co

-operation, we have been able to honour almost all requests for programmes over the past few years. 

 

In order to allow our children to concentrate and perform to their best, we are sorry that children under 

school age are not admitted to performances. All pupils and Pre-school will have had an opportunity to watch 

the Play in school. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 Mrs. K. Tamlyn 

 

 Head Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

To: Mrs Hamper (in a sealed envelope, please) 

I would like to order 1 / 2 programmes for “Olivia”   

and enclose £2 / £4.   (please delete as appropriate) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Name: ………………………………….…………………… Class: …….... (eldest child in Key Stage 2) 

PERFORMANCE Max.total of 2 

Friday,        6.07.17 at 1.45pm 

 

  

Monday,     9.07.17 at 6.00pm 

 

  

Tuesday,  10.07.17 at 6.00pm 
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Peripatetic Music Lessons  

 

We are proud to be able to offer a range of music lessons at Cheddington School. All the music teachers are self-employed 
and hire our school premises in order to deliver lessons during the school day.  Please find below all the details for the 
music teachers who provide lessons at our school. They will be very happy to answer any queries that you have regarding 
lessons for your child. 

 

 

 

 

Instrument 
Type 
  

Lesson Information Contact Details 

Brass Teaches - trumpet, cornet, tenor horn, baritone and 
euphonium. 
New from September 2018: Individual and paired 
recorder lessons from September and a free recorder 
group on Friday lunchtimes.  
Day: Friday 
Length of lessons and cost per lesson:£8 for individ-
ual 20 minute lessons, shared recorder lessons are £4 

each. 
Age range: from year 3 upwards 

Kate Nathan 
katiecornetplayer@googlemail.com 
or 07581088195 for enquiries about les-
sons, music, and information about instru-
ment hire. 

Drums 
  

Teaches: Drumming 
Day: Friday all day 
Length of lessons and cost per lesson:  
Details, £15.50 for a 30 minute one to one lesson.  
Age range: Year 1 upwards.  

Marc Danecker 
Email:mddrummimg@hotmail.co.uk 
Phone:07884437028 
Website:www.mddrumlab.co.uk 
Facebook:Facebook.com/mddrumlab  

Guitar Teaches: Classical Guitar 
Day: Thursday morning 
Costs of lessons:  from September 2018 is £58 per 
term 
Age range: from year 3 upwards 
  

Sarah Clarke 
Please leave a letter in the school office 
and Mrs Clarke will telephone you. 

Piano Teaches: Piano 
Day: Tuesday afternoons and Wednesdays after school 
Length of lessons and costs: Individual lessons are 20 
minutes and cost £9 per lesson 
Age range: from year 1 upwards 
  

Myra Fowler 
01525 381943 
myraefowler@gmail.com 
  

Strings Teaches: Violin and viola 
Day: Wednesday mornings 
Length of lessons and cost per lesson: 15 minutes 
individual (£7.50), 20 minutes individual (£10), 20 
minutes group of two (£5) 
Age range:  year 2 upwards. 
  

Vaughan Jones   
07870 171194   
info@manorhousemusic.co.uk 
  

Woodwind Teaches: Flute and Clarinet 
Day: Wednesday 
Length of lessons and costs: Individual lessons are 20 
minutes and cost £8 per lesson. 
Age range: I offer Flute lessons from year 2 upwards 
and Clarinet from year 3 upwards. 
Children will need their own instruments 
  

Karen Dryburgh 
karendryburgh@me.com 
 Please contact me for further information 
on lessons, instrument/hire/purchase and 
to arrange a meeting with you and your 
child 

Cheddington Combined 
School 

mailto:katiecornetplayer@googlemail.com
mailto:mddrummimg@hotmail.co.uk
http://www.mddrumlab.co.uk/
http://facebook.com/mddrumlab
mailto:myraefowler@gmail.com
mailto:info@manorhousemusic.co.uk
mailto:karendryburgh@me.com
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PTA NEWS 

 

School Uniform:  

A reminder that if anyone is wishing to order school uniform for next term, the deadline is Friday 22nd June.  

This is to ensure delivery and receipt of the uniform prior to the start of Autumn term.  Please see earlier 

newsletter for an order form or please contact us if you require one.   

 

ICE CREAM!! 

On sale every Friday after school, until end of term!! **50p** 

(In the event of inclement weather, they will be sold in the assembly hall!) 

N.B.  Whilst none of the ice-creams sold contain nuts, please be aware that some of the packaging  

states that there may be traces of nuts.  We will retain packaging allowing parents/guardians to 

check prior to purchase.  

 

Dress Down Day 

Next Friday there is a ‘Sport themed’ dress down day at school.  In exchange we would request the children 

bring bottles for our bottle stall or new/nearly new items for the children’s tombola.    

 

Cheddington Summer Fete  

Saturday 30th June 2pm – 5pm Village Green!!  

Please keep the date in your diary, and support the school, church and scouts in this annual event.   

If you can offer any assistance, once again, please get in touch.   

 

Can you offer a raffle prize??  

Every year, a variety of businesses very kindly support our events, with a donation of raffle prizes.  We would 
love to hear if you work somewhere, where they’d be willing to donate a prize, or know someone who would 
kindly donate for our forthcoming events throughout the year. Please contact cheddingtonpta@gmail.com or 

Faye Sladden.  

Black Tie Ball 

                In association with Cheddington Combined School & Pre-School 

Tring Park Cricket Club - 14th September 2018 

Local DJ 

Black Tie 

Charity Raffle 

Enchanted Magic Mirror 

 

Early Bird Tickets £40 per person 

(includes a 3 course meal) 

   

For tickets please contact: 

Contact Clare Cleland – oliverclare@yahoo.com or  

cheddingtonpreschool@btconnect.com 

mailto:cheddingtonpta@gmail.com
mailto:oliverclare@yahoo.com
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